
 

 

Ken Skates AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Infrastructure 

Welsh Government 

 

16 January 2017 

Dear Ken, 

Alternative perspectives on the Economic Strategy for Wales / Development Bank 

for Wales 

I would like to bring to your attention to some upcoming Committee work that 

may be of interest to you, as you develop a new economic strategy for Wales. 

The aim of the work will be to lead public thinking and debate in terms of 

potential alternative/non-traditional perspectives towards a new economic 

strategy for Wales. The work will consist of a series of formal seminars where 

witnesses will have the opportunity to present any relevant research prior to 

discussion and questions from members. 

If you were able to update the Committee on the timescale for the new economic 

strategy that would be greatly appreciated. 

On another issue, following your announcement in December 2016 on the 

establishment of a Development Bank for Wales early in 2017, I’d be very grateful 

if you could update the Committee on when this is likely to happen. 

Kind regards, 

  

Russell George AM 

Chair of the Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 




